
 

 

Hanbury’s Farm Community Primary School 
 

Federated with Oakhill Community Primary School  

 
Mrs N Gripton, Executive Headteacher 

Derwent, off Field Farm Road 
Belgrave, Tamworth 

B77 2LD 
 Telephone: 01827 214005 

Email: office@hanburysfarm.staffs.sch.uk 
Website: www.hanburysfarm.staffs.sch.uk 

Twitter: @FarmHanburys 
           
 

Wednesday 25th January 2023 

Dear parents 

NEU – Industrial Strike Action Awareness Letter 

As you will be aware from social media, schools have been informed of Industrial (Strike) Action for 

members of the National Education Union. They have published a series of dates for strike action. 

These are: Wednesday 1st February, Wednesday 1st March, Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th 

March. 

This strike is taking place due to a national dispute between the union and the government over 

teachers’ pay and school funding.  

This letter is to raise awareness of the disruption that could be caused due to members of staff at 

other schools striking and having a knock on effect on our provision. 

However, at the time of writing this letter, there should be no impact at either school.  

I will keep you informed if there are any changes to this or impact upon any classes as soon as 

possible. 

Thank you for your support with this matter, I am sure you will appreciate the difficulties around 

strike action.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs N Gripton 

Executive Headteacher 

Federation of Hanburys Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools 



 

 

 

 

 


